
 
Encyclical 

To All the Diocesan Bishops of the North American Dioceses. 
 
 

 
  
It is hereby brought to the attention of the hierarchs of the dioceses of North America of 
the Russian Orthodox Church Outside of Russia, that the Synodal Liturgical Music 
Commission of the Russian Orthodox Church Outside of Russia is organizing its          
25th Church Music Conference, in which the Nun Juliana (Denisova), choir director of the 
St. Elizabeth Convent Choir in the city of Minsk, Belarus, and other guests, will take part.  
The Conference will be held at the St. Nicholas Cathedral, in Montreal (Canada) between  
September 22 / October 5 and September 26 / October 9, 2016. 
 
It is recommended that information concerning the above-mentioned Conference, which 
is provided at the site: www.rocmconference.org be widely disseminated.  It is deemed 
desirable that at least one representative from each parish of the dioceses of North 
America of the Russian Orthodox Church Outside of Russia be sent to this undertaking. 
 
We believe that each participant of the aforementioned Conference will return to the 
place of his ecclesiastical ministry with renewed strength and will continue to render 
benefit to his parish.   
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